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Dear Parents / Carers 

 

I am writing to you to highlight the important of Child Protection in our School.  The health and safety 

wellbeing of our pupils is of paramount importance.  As a School, we have a legal duty to safeguard and 

promote the welfare of children and to have a Child Protection Policy which meets the requirements of 

the Department of Education. 

 

It is important that all parents read this Policy. 

 

Our Child Protection Policy is available on the School Website (stclaresabbeyps.com) where it can be read 

and downloaded if necessary. 

 

Please confirm, by signature, in the box below that you have read the Child Protection Policy. 

 

If you have difficulty accessing the School’s website, please make contact with me and I will make a hard 

copy available to you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr E Sweeney 

ST CLARE’S ABBEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

Pupil’s Name:  ____________________________    Class:  _______________________  

 

In confirm that I have read the Child Protection Policy. 

 

Signed:  _______________________   Date:  _____________________________ 

 


